
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
My name is David Cornell, I live in Talent, OR I am writing in support of HB 2927 (National Popular Vote) 
I urge you in the strongest possible terms to return the vote to the people. One person-one vote! 
I can't even imagine why anyone would want their vote thrown away, as seems to be the case under the 
electoral college scheme we are presently using. 
In recent years we have elected two presidents neither of which received a majority of the popular vote. 
What a stupid way to run a government. What ever happened to Democracy? 
Let's get with it and join the rapidly swelling national consensus for majority rule. This will avoid our 
"electing" a president such as we have now. 
What a disaster....... 
Vote YES on HB 2927!, with no added amendments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Dave Cornell 
2316 S Pacific Hwy 
Talent, OR 97540-6641 
(541) 535-6672 
 
 

 


